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Calling all photographers! If you like taking photos, then we need your help! Our website needs 
new background photos of both Altoona and Johnstown. Winning photos will be featured on our 
website and in an upcoming newsletter! What do you love about your city? Send us your photos 
that you think best showcase what Johnstown and Altoona have to offer. No more than two entries 
per person. Please send all entries to maria@healthcarefirstcu.com. Two photos will be chosen and 
each winner will receive a cash prize of $50! Deadline for submission is Friday, August 24th. Find 
complete contest rules on our website at www.healthcarefirstcu.com/photo-contest.

Photo Contest... There is still time to enter!!!

Website Update:
Please note that we updated our website 

for compliance purposes. Anytime you exit 
our website by clicking on an external link, 

you will see the below message pop up. 
Simply click “OK” and you will be directed 

to the page you wish to visit. The message is 
simply to let you know that you are leaving 

HealthCare First Credit Union’s site and going 
to another one. This is not a virus.

Attention UPMC Employees:
Once you make your payroll changes 
in “My Hub,” please contact the credit 

union and let us know so we can make 
the necessary updates in our system. 

Contact any office with questions.

Reminder:
If you are traveling this summer, be sure to let us know! Your debit and/or VISA card might be blocked if 
you travel out of the area. As always, feel free to call any one of our offices if you have any questions. 

All offices and drive-ups will be CLOSED 
on Saturday, September 1st & Monday, 

September 3rd in observance of the holiday. 

Have a safe and happy 
Labor Day Weekend!

Upcoming Office Closing:

Download our mobile banking 
app, Access24, 
for free today!



 

 

ANOTHER BENEFIT OF 
MEMBERSHIP FROM

Time to LEARN & EARN up to $300! 
 

HealthCare First Credit Union has some great news this back-to-school season. Get your kids 
the latest phones with Sprint® and get up to $300 in cash rewards. Here’s how in three easy 
lessons: 

• Lesson 1: Give them the latest new phone with Sprint. Sprint’s best unlimited plan now 
includes Hulu.
 

• Lesson 2: Get up to $300 in cash rewards as a benefit of credit union membership for 
new lines you activate with Sprint.  

• Lesson 3: Current Sprint customers receive up to $150 in cash rewards every year for 
lines transferred into Sprint Credit Union Member Cash Rewards.

 
• Extra Credit: You’ll receive up to $150 in loyalty cash rewards every year for lines 

activated or transferred. 
 
Sign up today to start enjoying your rewards! 
 
Here’s how to sign up for Sprint cash rewards: 

1. Become a Sprint customer and mention you’re a credit union member. 
2. Register at LoveMyCreditUnion.org/SprintRewards for your cash rewards. 
3. Allow six to eight weeks to see cash rewards directly deposited into your  

credit union account. 
 

 

For all the latest news, information, rates, promos, events, alerts, and contact information -  visit our website at:   
www.healthcarefirstcu.com

There is still time to save!
 Summer member benefits are still hot! If you plan 
to visit a park this summer, make sure you get 
your discounted tickets from your credit union! 
Discounted tickets are available for Idlewild & 
SoakZone, Kennywood Amusement Park, and 
Sandcastle Waterpark. All tickets must be purchased 
online with a code or URL that is unique to the credit 
union. This benefit is only available to members of 
HealthCare First Credit Union. Please call any office 
and ask how you can get your discounted tickets for 
a fun day in the sun!!!  

Our offices are collecting old eyeglasses and sunglasses for the Lions Club. They are 
especially in need of children’s eyeglasses. Please feel free to drop off any of these 
items to any of our eight office locations.  This is an ongoing project!


